
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 11:17 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
  

Good Morning, 
  
Yesterday I received baked goods from John & Janet McDonough. They told me the 

approximate spend on my gift was less than $50, but could not give me an exact amount because 

they made large batches to gift to friends and neighbors. 
  

The gift consisted of assorted cookies and bite-size cheesecakes. I accepted on behalf of the City. 
  

Carlos Díaz 

Chief of Staff 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 
773.254.6677 
 


